
All area youth are invited to participate in a our basketball league for 2nd and 3rd 
grade girls and boys this upcoming winter. This recreational league, ran much 
like youth soccer or Little League, is designed to give area youth the opportunity 
to learn the game of basketball in a FUN and healthy environment promoting 
good sportsmanship and team play. Volunteer coaches will teach the skills, 
develop an attitude of team work and establish a passion for the game.  Using 
mini courts, referees, 9’ hoops and youth size balls this will bring the game alive 
for this age group.  HOOPZONE Basketball will be the league organizer and skills 
clinic and games will be at the Farwell Middle School.  Families and spectators 
welcomed.

Go to www.hoopzonebasketball.com and click on “Leagues” & “Rookie League”
for more information, league rules and online registration or call 989.588.9626.


